
Recital Guidelines During COVID 

Senior Recitals and Student Recitals  

February 2021 

 

Goal: To keep our faculty, students and guests safe. 

In keeping with our hybrid Return-to-Learn guidelines, Senior Recitals and Student Recitals, with 

limited audiences, may be held within the School’s COVID-19 Health and Safety Guidelines. To review 

the School’s guidelines, go to www.preucil.org. Total attendees must be no more than 15, which 

includes the accompanist and faculty host. 

 

Senior Recitals            

               

Senior Recitals must be scheduled before Friday, March 12 for priority scheduling.  

After that date, the Calendar will be opened up for Student Recitals which will be scheduled after 

Spring Break, beginning on and after Monday, March 22. 

 

Student Recitals:             

Dates for student recitals will be made available beginning Monday, March 22.   

• There will be only studio recitals (students of one faculty person). 

• Three to four (3–4) students per recital. 

• If the recital has three (3) students, each student can have four (4) guests, plus accompanist 

and faculty which is  a total of 14 people.  

• If the recital has four (4) students, each student can have three (3) guests, plus accompanist 

and faculty which is a total of 14 people.  

• If the faculty person wants to have more students participate, the number of guests each 

student can have must be reduced as the audience total remains at no more than 15. 

 

Recital Reservations             

All recital date and room reservations must be made with Pam Weest-Carrasco at pweest-

carrasco@preucil.org or 319-337-4156. 

 

Senior and Student Recital Guidelines:          

• The Faculty host is the supervising teacher and responsible for the recital and guidelines.  

• The audience total is 15 which includes faculty and accompanist. 

• The maximum length of event is one hour. 
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• All attendees will have their temperature taken when entering the building. If the temperature 

is over 100.4 degrees, the individual will not be allowed to enter the building. 

• Attendees will be asked the mandatory COVID Exposure questions. Families (households or 

pods) answering yes to any of the questions will not be allowed to enter the building. 

• All attendees must wear a mask at all times. Masks must cover the nose and mouth.  

• All attendees must sanitize their hands upon entering the building. 

• All attendees must adhere to social distancing at all times. 

• Households (pods) must sit socially distanced from each other. The faculty host will be 

responsible for spacing attendees. 

• Parents must inform the teacher before the recital of how many individuals and households 

(pods) will be attending the recital.   

• There will be no receptions at either Preucil location. Receptions at other locations are possible 

but are the responsibility of the parent. The school buildings will be closed after the recital. The 

kitchen area and bathrooms are not available for the purpose of recital preparations. 

• The buildings will be sanitized prior to each recital.  

• Recitals in the same building will be scheduled 90 minutes apart, from ending to beginning, for 

sanitizing and ventilation purposes. 

 

 

 

 


